
Dress Code for the third annual
Virginia Youth Policy Forum

As you know, the Virginia Youth Policy Forum is an event that will be
conducted in the House of Delegates Chamber and other parts of the State
Capitol. You will be interacting with state legislators and members of the
Governor’s Cabinet. Therefore, appropriate attire is necessary.

Gentlemen: Button-down, long-sleeved, collared shirts and ties
are required. Dress pants and dress shoes are also crucial. A
sports jacket is recommended, but not required. No tennis shoes
please.

Ladies: A skirt and blouse, dress slacks, or a dress are required.
No tennis shoes please.


